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NO AUGUST REGULAR MEETING 
 
 Due to no business items to be addressed, the regular meeting of the Board of 

Directors of the Redevelopment Agency of the City of Redlands scheduled in 
the Council Chambers, Civic Center, 35 Cajon Street, on August 2, 2011 at 
5:00 P.M. was adjourned to the next regularly scheduled meeting on 
September 6, 2011.   
 

  
 
 


